
Priests of the Parish 

Fr Padraig McMahon, Adm, VF 

Fr Joseph Naikarakudy  

Fr Paul Crosbie 

Fr Robert McGivney 

Fr Ciprian Solomon 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 9am-5pm 

(Lunch 1-2pm) Tel: 044 9348338 

Email: office@mullingarparish.ie 
 

 

Vigil Mass (Saturday) 
Cathedral: 6pm   

Sunday Mass Times 
Cathedral: 8.30am, 11am, 12.30pm  

St. Paul’s: 10.30am, 12noon   

Walshestown: 9am  

Brotenstown: 10am 

Gainstown: 11am 
 

 

 

Daily Mass in the Cathedral 

7.45am & 10am Mon - Saturday 
 

Confessions in the Cathedral 

Saturday 2.30pm-3.30pm 
 

Eucharistic Adoration  

8am-8pm in the Cathedral 
 

Bereavement Support 

087-6309808  

Parish of Mullingar 
 

Cathedral of Christ the King,  
St Paul’s Church,  

Walshestown, Brotenstown, Gainstown 
www.mullingarparish.ie 

Mass Intentions next week 
(9.15am Mass resumes on 1 Sept) 

Monday: 7.45am: Edmund Hoare. 

10am: Michael & Patricia Flynn.  

Tuesday: 7.45am: Margaret McCoy. 

Wedding Mass Cathedral 2pm.  

10am: Eddie McCormack, Sheila Donegan & 

Teresa & Peter Conway. 

Wednesday: 10am: Brigid Nevin.   

Thursday:7.45am: Philomena & Richard Fox. 

10am:  Deceased members of Molloy family. 

Wedding Mass Gainstown 2pm.  

Friday: 10am: Michael Devine. 

Saturday: 7.45am: Tony Ennis. 

10am: Anniversaries Occurring. 

Vigil 6pm: John O’Neill, Hillview (1st Ann) 

Next Sunday  
11am: Alice Boyne, Glenview Heights (1st 

Ann) St Paul’s 12noon: Larry Corroon, Grange 

South (M.M.) 

Walshestown  9am: May & Gerry Singleton.  

Brotenstown 10am: Paddy Byrne, 

Habsborough, Ballinea (1st Ann) 

Gainstown 11am: Conor, Catherine & Finian 

Clarke. 

Rest in Peace 
 

 

Mary Masterson, Valley Cottages 

Ursula Butler, Knockdrin 

Padraig Bastic, Clara 

 

Cemetery Sunday  

6th August 
 

Kilronan after 11am 

Mass in Gainstown 
 

Marlinstown, 12noon 
 

Ballyglass 3pm 

Collections last weekend: 

Cathedral: €3,574   Thank  

St Paul’s: €1,077     You 

Walshestown: €244    

Brotenstown: €156  

Gainstown: €194 

Parish Envelopes: €1,553 
 

We welcome these children who were 

recently baptised; Jackson Coyne, Dalton 

Park; Frank Riches, England; Finn Gargan, 

Dublin, Kate Guinan, Brookfield; Saoirse & 

Roisín Glynn, Greenpark West.  

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 

will be led by Bishop Michael Smith on 12-

17th September. If you would like to travel 

on the pilgrimage, contact Pilgrimages 

Abroad 01-6359300. Hospital pilgrim forms 

available from 087-1360275.  Youth section 

18-35yrs contact Fr Robert.  

 

Visit of Relic of St Teresa of Calcutta  
 

A relic of St Teresa of Calcutta will arrive in the Cathedral 

at 7.30pm on Wednesday 26th July.  

The Knights of Columbanus have received 

the first class relic from the Missionaries of 

Charity and have arranged a national tour 

of the relic visiting all the Cathedrals of 

Ireland and Knock Shrine, to facilitate its 

veneration by the faithful. 
 

Wednesday 26th July: visit will begin with Mass at 

7.30pm and veneration of the relic will beginning after 

Mass until 9.45pm, concluding with Night Prayer. 

Thursday 27th July: veneration of the relic will resume 

after 7.45am Mass and again after 10am Mass.  The relic 

will depart at 2pm. 
 

If you would like to help us with the arrangements, we 

would be delighted to hear from you.  We hope to hear 

from members of St Teresa’s native country of India.  
 

Cathedral Organist and Director of Music  
We express our thanks and appreciation to Mr Gerard 

Lillis as he retires after 20 years of dedicated service as 

Cathedral Organist and Director of Music.  Gerard took up 

his post in 1997 and has provided sacred music at all the 

feasts and celebrations that have taken place in the 

Cathedral over the past 20 years.  We wish him well in the 

future. 
 

We welcome Mr William Woods who will begin his 

appointment as Cathedral Organist and Director of Music 

on 1st September.  William has served as Organ Scholar at 

Pro-Cathedral, Dublin, organist at St Andrew’s Church, 

Westland Row, Dublin, director of music (organist & choir 

director) Newman University Church (2010-16), St 

Stephen’s Green, Dublin, organist in St Patrick’s College, 

Maynooth where he is currently employed and is director 

of the “Altus”choir.   

Congratulations Fr Tony Mulderry today 

Fr Tony Mulderry will celebrate the 11am 

Mass in the Cathedral as we honour the 50th 

anniversary of his priestly ordination.  A 

native of Mullingar, Fr Tony is a Parish 

Priest in Florida.  

Emergency Trócaire Appeal will take 

place next weekend because over 24 

million people across East Africa in 

Somalia, South Sudan, Kenya and Ethiopia, 

are struggling to survive a devastating 

hunger crisis.  If you wish to make a 

donation, please use the large Trócaire box 

which is in the Cathedral.  

Summer Reading 

Amoris Laetitia The Joy of Love (Pope Francis) 

Where is God in Suffering?  (Brendan Purcell) 

Books available in the Cathedral Shop.  

Divine Mercy Devotions, 3pm, today, St 

Mary’s.  

Italian Pilgrimage, visiting the shrines of St 

Pio, St Francis of Assissi and St Anthony of 

Padua, 25th September, 8 nights, for details 

contact Mary Briody, 087-6336513. 

Enrolment in Catholic Schools 

On the issue of the so-called 'baptism barrier', Faith in Our 

Schools (a research and advocacy group promoting the 

Christian vision of education as encapsulated in Roman 

Catholic and Reformed traditions) accused the 

Department of Education of failing to conduct 

independent research into what schools are oversubscribed 

and what is the true extent of that oversubscription. 

"Proper, reliable and independent research is simply 

essential as otherwise national changes will be made to 

school admission policies based on the political and media 

influence of secularist lobby groups," Mr Patrick Treacy 

S.C.. 
 


